Briscoe Elementary School
SDMC Meeting Minutes from November 29, 201
Members present:  J. Han, R. Hernandez, M. Ayala, K. Hernandez, Y. Alvarado, D. Hernandez
Others present:  A. Fathi

1.Staff Updates:  Briscoe is actively interviewing to fill the Sp. Ed. Teaching Assistant position; recruiting candidates to interview and fill the bilingual 3rd grade position that will be vacant mid-January; and seeking applicants for both the counselor and interventionist positions that were opened with ESSER funds.  No recent applications have been received for the counselor or interventionist positions.
2.Feedback from Instructional Rounds:  Glows included having anchor charts in all classrooms; having data walls created by 90% of the teaching staff; and having lesson plans/objectives/activities aligned to lesson plans.  Grows included lower grades (PreK-2) having alignment not as strong as upper grades; lower grades (PreK-2) having data that was not as “student friendly” as upper grades; and seeing that most anchor charts were not authentic as the information they contained was printed off of other material.
3.Plan4Learning Review:  SDMC reviewed all school goals, measurable objectives, and strategy details in the School Improvement Plan.  Members determined one of the following for each item reviewed –       No Progress, Accomplished, Continue/Modify, Discontinue.  The SIP was updated accordingly.
4.Winter activities for the final week before Winter Break were discussed.  One winter activity related to Literacy was suggested.  The idea is to have each grade level select their favorite winter book and to have teachers create themed activities related to the book that students can work on during the week.  This information will be shared with all classroom teachers during PLC on November 30th so everyone can participate in this school-wide activity.
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